
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS 
team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Thursday 19th June - 9am Reception Class 
assembly. Invitation sent out.  
25th June- Reception visit to Wesley Place 
(details to follow soon) 
Wednesday 2nd July – Reception family lunch 
(details to follow soon) 
Tuesday 15th July - Pirate Party Day (details to 
follow nearer the time). 
 

   

Well done to Emmie and Alfie our two stars 
of the week 

 
Congratulations! 
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Holidays 

If you are taking holidays or days out in the 
coming weeks. We would love it if you were able 
to pop a picture onto Seesaw so we can talk 
about where you have been. This helps to support 
our knowledge and understanding of the world. 

 

Reception Family Lunch 

On Wednesday 2nd July you are invited to come 
and have lunch at school with your child. You can 
have a packed lunch or school dinner. An official 
letter will be sent out soon with details on how to 
order. However, we wanted to let you know the 
date. One or two family members can come. You 
should arrive for 12.00 pm and should expect to 
be here for about 30 minutes. You will be able to 
leave once you have both eaten. 

 Our book this week has been the 
wonderful ‘You Choose’ by Pippa Goodhart 
and Nick Sharratt. Our imaginations have 
again produced some fantastic work in 
drawing club. We can’t wait for you to see 
what the children have been doing. They will 
be bringing all of their books home when we 
finish in July. We are sure you are going to be 
amazed by what your children are doing. 

 
Transition 

In the coming weeks we will be welcoming next 
year’s reception cohort for their induction 
visits. I know the children will do a fantastic 
job of welcoming them.  

We will in turn begin to think about our 
transition to year 1. Once the staffing 
structure is announced, we will invite the year 
1 staff to visit the children and begin getting 
to know them. We will also begin to visit the 
year 1 classroom ahead of our longer induction 
afternoon in July. Before our visit we will 
come up with a list of questions for the year 1 
team that can be answered during the 
afternoon. In the coming weeks we shall 
modify our timetable slightly to join in with 
some of the routines of the rest of the school, 
such as observing the same break time.  

 

 

Runway Visitor Park 

Hopefully you have seen the photos and recount 
of our fantastic trip on Tuesday. We really did 
have a brilliant day. This was then followed up by 
a visit from Dean Parker, a Ryan Air pilot, who 
came to visit us on Wednesday. The children 
thought of some brilliant questions to ask him, 
armed with the knowledge they had gathered 
from the day before. 

 


